
 

 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

Great Horwood Road, Winslow - 40mph Speed Limit 
 

 

Road Name Type of Restriction Reasons 

Great Horwood Road, 
Winslow (From the 

uncontrolled crossing at the 
junction with A413 

Buckingham Road to farm 
entrance gate southeast of 

Roddimore Farm) 

Revocation of existing 
National speed limit 

and replace with 
proposed 40mph 

speed limit.  

For avoiding danger to 

persons or other traffic using 

the road or any other road or 

for preventing the likelihood 

of any such danger arising.  

For facilitating the passage on 

the road or any other road of 

any class of traffic (including 

pedestrians) 

For preserving or improving 
the amenities of the area 

through which the road runs. 
 

It is proposed to introduce speed limit changes on Great Horwood Road. 
 
The table below identifies the proposed speed limit change for the street named and 

the reason for proposing the change. 


